

August 28, 2018

Mr. and Mrs. David Retz 212 Sherwood Ct Somerset, NJ 08873-6029

Dear Brandeis Chapter Members,

It is with sincere gratitude that we acknowledge your donation of a wonderful dinner for Family Day in support of the vulnerable young women and children we serve.

In the past few months we have welcomed nine babies. With your donation, lives are changed every day creating futures filled with hope for the women and their children, building strong family bonds to last a lifetime.

If you have not yet visited the Center, please contact me to set up a time that's convenient for you. Every person that walks through the doors of the Center brings "hope" and "hope" gives us the power to change.

Mark you for making Family Day extra Special

Sincerely,

Noreen Whittemore Director of Community Relations nwhittemore@cge-nj.org

The Center for Great Expectations is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit.

All or part of your gift may be tax deductible as a charitable contribution. Please check with your tax advisor.

No goods or services were received in return for this gift. 3069

Board of Directors